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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN ANNOUNCES RESUMPTION OF 

ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES 

 

Senate of the University of Ibadan at a Special Meeting on Monday 17 October, 

2022 approved that academic activities should resume in the University effective 

Monday, 24 October, 2022 for the continuation of the 2021/2022 session. 

 

Consequently, Halls of Residence would be opened from Sunday, 23 October, 

2022.  

 

On behalf of Council and Senate of the University, we wish our students journey 

mercies as they return to the campus. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 


